
The Acting Vice-Chancellor and Principal

Professor Nana Poku
cordially invites you to the

Official Opening of the  
Chemistry Postgraduate  

Research Facility -  
Pietermaritzburg Campus

Date:  
Thursday, 15 November 2018

Time: 
09h00 – 15h00

Venue: 
Chemistry Building, UKZN Pietermaritzburg Campus

To RSVP, CLICK HERE
ENQUIRIES ONLY: Swasti Maney     Email: maneys@ukzn.ac.za       Tel: 033 260 6313  

T   he University of KwaZulu-Natal in collaboration with the Department of Higher 
Education and Technology (DHET), has recently completed the construction of a 

new postgraduate research facility in the discipline of Chemistry, School of Chemistry 
and Physics, Pietermaritzburg Campus, at a cost of R30 million. The new facility is aimed 
at increasing postgraduate student enrolment and throughput within the School of 
Chemistry and Physics. The facility accommodates an additional seventy postgraduate 
research students, including Honours students, both in terms of laboratory and lan 
spaces. The building also contains seminar and meeting rooms, several instrument 
rooms and staff offices.
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